

28 June 2021

Freedom of Information Request: Average marks for MSc computing degree candidates

Dear Mr Mihai

With reference to your request made under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, dated 5 April 2021 and clarified on 10 April, I can confirm the University does not hold the information requested.

Your request was, in general terms, for the following information, which is set out in full detail below: average marks in a specified programme.

Your request and our response:

I'd like to request the mean, maximum and minimum mark for all papers that were sat by MSc Computing Degree candidates in the academic years 16/17, 17/18, and 18/19. [In respect of Examinations only]

We do not hold this information; the programme has been offered for 2020/21 cohort only

If you are dissatisfied with how we have dealt with your request in the first instance you may approach the University's FOI complaints officer in writing, within two months of the date of our response, and explaining what you would like us to review, as follows:

Ms Kim Small
Head of Legal Services
Room GH103 Grove House
Froebel College
Roehampton University
Roehampton Lane
LONDON
SW15 5PJ

Should you remain dissatisfied with the outcome you have a right under s50 of the Freedom of Information Act to appeal against the decision by contacting the Information Commissioner, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow SK9 5AF, or enquiries@ico.gsi.gov.uk

Any other future correspondence you may have with the University in relation to this matter should be sent to the Freedom of Information Officer, Alison Bainbridge.

University of Roehampton is the trading title of Roehampton University, registered in England No: 5161359 Registered office: Grove House, Roehampton Lane, London SW15 5PJ